
Mobile Enrollment:  Enroll in mobile banking for quick and easy access to your statements and much more.

Tap on 
Enroll in Personal 

Online Banking

Enter the requested 
information and tap 

Continue.

Enter the User ID you would 
like to use, then enter and 
re-enter a new password.  

Tap Submit.

Read and Agree to the Terms 
and click Continue.

Set up additional login 
security.

Tap on Login Options

Mobile Banking

Download the FNBO Mobile App from the App Store or Google Play.  

Account Number

First Name

Last Name

Last 4 of SSN

Email Address

MM  / DD /  YYYY

User ID

New Password

Repeat New Password
Fingerprint Login

Passcode

Enroll in Personal Online Banking

Enroll in Business Online Banking



Mobile Enrollment (continued):  Enroll in mobile banking for quick and easy access to your statements and much more.

Follow the prompts for the 
additional security method of 
your choosing to complete the 

setup verification.

Select the additional 
security type you want to 

use:  Text, Phone Call, Email  
(You can add more than one.)

Mobile Banking

Send Code

Send Email

Call

Download the FNBO Mobile App from the App Store or Google Play.  

Select I want paperless 
statements* under the 
Paperless Statements 

section.  Tap Continue.

All done!
A notification will be sent

when the statement is 
ready.  Log back into the 

FNBO Mobile App to view.

*Enrolls checking and savings accounts only.



Online Enrollment:  Enroll in mobile banking for quick and easy access to your statements and much more.

Enter the requested 
information and click Continue.

Enter the User ID you would 
like to use, then enter and 
re-enter a new password.  

Click Submit.

Read and Agree to the Terms 
and click Continue.

Set up additional login 
security.

Click on the Log In button 
and then select Enroll Now 
for New to Online Banking 

Users.

Online Banking

Visit www.fnbo.com.  

Account Number

First Name

Last Name

Last 4 of SSN

Email Address

User ID

New Password

Repeat New Password

MM     /      DD      /      YYYY



Online Enrollment (continued):  Enroll in mobile banking for quick and easy access to your statements and much more.

Follow the prompts for the 
additional security method of 
your choosing to complete the 

setup verification.

Select I want paperless 
statements* under the 
Paperless Statements 

section.  Click Continue.

All done!
A notification will be sent

when the statement is 
ready.  Log back into  

Online Banking to view.

Select the additional 
security type you want to 

use:  Text, Phone Call, Email  
(You can add more than one.)

Online Banking

Visit www.fnbo.com.  

Send Code

Send Email

Email Address

Mobile #

Call

Mobile #

*Enrolls checking and savings accounts only.
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